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*** EXTERNAL MESSAGE ***

Hello Mayor Murphy, Council Members and Staff,

I AM Submitting the Following Comments into the Record:

1. I Was Appalled That When MR Anthony Calls in to make some Key Points, His Time Had Expired, Here is a
Suggestion to Look Into, Each Council Member Should Be allowed three Minutes to ask questions.

2.  Also for a Future Agenda, The Council Should Look into having a Consultant to Assist in the Recruitment for the
Next City Manager

3.  Also It would Be Helpful to Conclude the Meeting at a Reasonable Time, for the Sake of City Employees

     Sincerely
     Cordell

mailto:comment@ci.pinole.ca.us

